
 

 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE, WI 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held with the Town of Lawrence Board of 

Supervisors on Monday, June 23, 2025, at 6:00PM or as shortly thereafter as possible at 

the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court. This meeting will be held in person for the 

public to submit testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1. A request to change the zoning from Agricultural Zone (A-1) to Residential 

(R-1); 2609 Lawrence Drive, Parcel L-480-2 by Scott Turriff. 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

June 3, 2025 

 

 
Posted at the following on June 9 & 16, 2025 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified within 500 feet of subject property 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 


